

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE XEROX AMATEUR RADIO CLUB

I've got a great idea, George. We'll connect the other end of the dipole to the cherry tree. No, the one in the backyard. You did what? George, how would you like to hold these two wires while I turn on the amplifier.

The Xerox Amateur Radio Club will meet this Thursday, Frebruary 20, from 5:00 - 6:00 P.M. at Bldg. 337, Conference Room B.

Don't forget the upcoming 160 Meter Phone Contest, Feb. 21-23 and the ARRL International DX Contest (phone), Mar. 1-2.

If anyone has any input for the Arc Over - upgrades, new calls, etc. please get in touch with me.

Anything for sale? Get rid of some of those boat anchors and make i bm for more. Send your FOR SALE or WANTED information to me at 147-16A.

Don't forget the special event station from George, Washington, W7WMO/7 on Mon., Feb. 17 from 1800Z - 2400Z. Try 14.295, 21.425, or 28.600.

At our January meeting we decided to participate in Field Day 1986. Many plans and details to iron out before June. Come to the meeting and help us plan for a successful Field Day. We need your input!!

Those attending our January meeting were Bob Dill, Frank Erhart, Bob Flass, Emerson Ironside, Ed Kessler, Jim Lannom, Ed McKenna, Gene Parker, Barry Rickett, Pete Secrist, Dave Sweet and Rick Sykes.

73,

Bob & ilo

KC20W